
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 8th February 2019 

w.b. 11th February                                                                         
Rock Kidz week     

Wednesday 13th February                                    
PTFA meeting in school 3.30pm - all  
parents welcome                                                                     

Thursday 14th February                                                                          
6.00pm “Rock Kidz” Concert at 
Colne Municipal Hall - ALL children & ALL parents.       

Friday 15th February  - school                           
finishes at 3.30pm for half term                                                                                       

Monday 25th February                                            
school  reopens    

Headteacher’s Note:   Year 2 had a great time with Go 
Velo this week, learning and practising safer cycling 
skills  - well done. 

Punctuality in a morning is essential for your child’s 
safety and well-being at the start of the school day. 
Gates open at 8.40am and close at 8.55am to ensure 
children are in class for 9am for registration - please  
ensure you arrive within these times . Thank you. 

We have been suffering with winter bugs recently, 
thank you for adhering to the 48 hr rule to prevent cross
-infection. However, your child’s attendance is vitally 
important, therefore please send children into school 
wherever possible. 

Thank you very much to those parents who have 
dropped off ‘wet play’ games - it’s much appreciated. 

Having been involved with Rock Kidz previously, I know 
how fantastic it is! I am very much looking forward to 
next week, please don’t forget to buy your tickets be-
fore the show. Thank you, as always, for your continued 
support.  Mrs Stinchon  

Trawden does “ROCK KIDZ” 

Please have a look at Rock Kidz on YouTube and Facebook to see for 
yourself  what a treat we have in store!                                                                                                               

We need the support of ALL our children and families to make this 
event as amazing as it can possibly be!                                                                                                                                                                                         

The information letter was sent out on Monday 14th January.  

TICKETS ON SALE NOW  

Concert date:- Thursday 14th February  6pm - 7pm (approximately)   

Colne Municipal Hall—the bar will be open for parents at 5.30pm  

Children to arrive at Colne Municipal Hall at 5.30pm, dressed ready for a rock concert! 

 ALL WELCOME!    ALL children!     ALL staff!     All parents and family members!   

The children are very much looking forward to practising for the show and performing on stage for their family 
and friends. 

The children have focussed on working safely whilst online this week. We 
have worked within our own year groups to ensure age-relevant guidance is 
provided. The internet and the online world is an amazing place to be and can 
be a great learning tool for children. However, it is imperative to                               
continually give guidance and support  to ensure it remains a safe place to be. 

 

Parentmail 

Due to the rising costs of text  messages we would like 
to start sending communications to parents and carers 
by email. Please could you ensure that we have the               
correct email address and that you check your emails 
daily. Thank you for your help with this. 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Mr Irvine is keen to include our school in as many 
organised sports events as possible. 
It is a great way to meet and interact with children 
from other schools whilst improving their sports skills 
and team-working and most importantly having fun! 
 

Look what’s coming up; 

 Wednesday 13th February - Y5/6 B team                 
football  

 Wednesday 27th February - Y5/6 A team                 
football 

 Tuesday 5th March - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                              

Last club 11th February 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Handball                                                                                

Last club 13th February 

KS1 Football with Mr Brown and                                

Miss Gallagher                                                                 

Last club 13th February 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                     

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

We would like to thank everyone who attended our French Cafe last Friday. It was a very 
successful event and we raised over £200 which is going to be a huge contribution                              
towards our exciting Science Week activities. We have had some lovely comments from 
parents and grandparents who attended and the children had a fantastic French day.                          
I was very happy to hear both adults and children ordering their food and drinks in 
French! 

We very much appreciate all the help and support we get from everyone. The PTFA can only operate with the 
support of parents, family, teachers and the local community. We know how hectic life can be so we try to fit it 
in around our busy lives. We like to get together at least once a term to share ideas and discuss upcoming 
events but if you cannot make meetings we always welcome any volunteers to support the events. Being part 
of the PTFA can be really rewarding and a fantastic opportunity to get to know everyone involved with the 
school and the local community. It is totally flexible – if you think you could spare some time for planning, 
setting up, donating prizes, manning a stall or clearing up after an event then we would love to hear from you. 
 
If you feel like you would like to join the team or volunteer at an event then please get in touch with us via the 
school office or via email to 
Mrs D. Smith - dsmith@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Upcoming meeting: Wednesday 13th February at 3.45pm – planning for Film night and Choc Bingo 
Upcoming events: Film night 3.30-5pm KS1 Weds 20th March - KS2 Thurs 21st March 

 

Our Certificate winners 

this week are: 

EYFS Elliot 

Yr 1 Molly 

Yr 2 Theo 

Yr 3 Conrad 

Yr 4  Imogen 

Yr 5 Jamie 

Yr 6 Jade 

Attendance:-   

EYFS - 99%           


